
., W'
.

'% UNITED STATES

[ [ 'p . NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION |

7 , . s | . ..p. p WASHINGTON D. C. 20555 |
% G -

* *
**.**

I
|
!

June 3, 1980

Andrew B. Reid, Esquire
Black Hills Alliance
P.O. Box 26 IN RESPCUSE REFER
Piedmont, SD 57769 TO F01A-80-270

Dear Mr. Reid:

This is in response to your letter dated May 12, 1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, waiver of the
copying fees regarding the documents:

1. TVA Environmental Information Report dated January 28, 1976
(115 pages)

2. TVA Responses to NRC Comments on the Edgemont Uranium Mill-
Environmental Information Report, dated July, 1976 (570 pages)

3.
Engineering Analysis of Mill Facility Decommissioning (andLongterm Tailings Stabilization at a Remote Disposal approxi-
mately 340 pages)

The request for waiver of fees has been granted and a copy of each of
these documents is enclosed.

The request for documents which may have originated after October,
1979 will be addressed in a separate letter.

Sincerely,
, , .

-

.7 y .i ,j'
| /e > ',f.:: 4'
( ' J. M. Felton , Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

.8006120i$4 '


